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FAX二  +81-3-5777-0760

ルL.Mo五,Ex.Vice Cha■ Of JAIF
Attn:IVEiss Ryoko Koiima

Re:YOur Letter Of 12 Feb17ruay Heisd.

Dear L缶 . MOri,

February 19, March 2003

Today, I came down tO KAERI in Daeduk and learned that Dr.

Jonghwa chang's grOup is fully prepared fOr translattng your b00k
entitled ″Hydrogen Energy by Nuclear Energy,P under the understanding

that yOur pettssiOn for tte bOok translatiOn is grallted gratts.

That grOup has already laid preparatOry wOrk regardhg the subiect

for the past few years, and One Of which can be seen from its basic

study work last year tlllder the title Of ″KyJERIttRR-2288/2002, Basic
Study  Of  I[igh  Tetteram  Gas― CoOled  Reactor  Technology  fOr
HydrOgen ProductiOn.″  It is mOre tl■ an sure that yOur boOk will be

info...lative and insnctive in establislling the basic policy assOciated

with the nucle=hydrogen.  Fdhel■■ore, some sOrt of c00perative jOint
research wOrk bet瑯reen Japarl and KOrea n■ay be prefered in the futl田 Rち
when and if such is to becOIne bencficial and ttme is ipe"

Always ttanHng you fOr yO■ lr cooperadon and expressing my respect
to yOu,I rerndn.

cc:Dr.JOnghwa Chang
:KAIF


